
 

 
 
Date: 2nd December 2024  
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 
We are excited to invite you to our Year 2 Class Assembly, where the children will be performing a 
delightful Christmas story filled with festive cheer and many wonderful Christmas songs. 
 
The assembly will take place on Thursday 12th December, at 2:00 pm in the school hall. We kindly 
ask that you pick up your children from their usual doors at the normal time of 3:15 pm after the 
assembly. 
 
To help us plan for the event, please complete and return the slip below to confirm your 
attendance. 
 
To allow all parents/carers to attend a max of 2 tickets per child will be given. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there and sharing this special celebration with you! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Baxter, Mrs Brazier-Colley and Miss Azad 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Class assembly – Thursday 12th December 2024 
 
Child’s name: ......................................................................................................................... 
 
I will be attending my child’s class assembly. 
 
I would like  1 ticket or 2 tickets (please circle the amount of ticket/s you require) 
 
Signed:........................................................................ Print Name:.......................................................... 
 
 
 

 


